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#welL(oMetotHiRd

Hello families, my name is Molly Harnedy,
and | am ecstatic to be your child’s third
grade teacher. The 2021-2022 school year
will be my 7th at Cassell and 16 overall. |
previously taught Preschool, Kindergarten,
and Special Education. My bachelor’s degree
is in Early Childhood Education and my
master’s degree is in Special Education. My
family resides in Morgan Park, | have four
children, and have been married to my

mbharnedy@cps.edu
(773)535-2640
Remind:
www.remind.com/join
/harnedy3

# AVORI+eS

*

Spending time with family
* Reading

* Journaling

* Walking

* Yoga

¢ Dunkin Donuts

* Pizza




Dear Families,

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year, I am personally thrilled to be back and extra
excited to be teaching Third Grade this year. We will have some other Cassell teachers
helping this year, Mrs. McShane will be working with us during Reading, and Mrs. Walsh will
be working with us in Math. Mrs. Nolan is our classroom supervisor for lunch and recess.

As we start this school year, please feel free to contact me anytime by
email(mbharnedy@cps.edu), phone(773)535-2640, or using the Remind
app(www.remind.com/ join/harnedy3). I also encourage you to join class dojo so you can

track your child's behavior throughout the school
week.(hitins://www.classccic.comfinvite/?c=CTRY31HE)

Our specials schedule is as follows:

Monday & Tuesday-Drama

Wednesday & Thursday-Art (Students need a SKETCH BOOK ASAP)
Friday-PE

Our class theme this year is "Soaring fo Success” through Reading, Writing, Math,
Science, Social Studies, and Social/Emotional Learning. In Reading we will be working on
Foundations and using ARC(American Reading Company). In Writing we will be journaling
and using a grammar workshop. In Math we will be using GoMath, three acts, and daily
math talks for collaborative and independent learning. In Science, we will be following the
standards that correlate to Mystery Science. Social Studies we will use My World
Interactive textbook and group projects. Social/Emotional Learning will include guided
meditation, go noodle, simple yoga, and much more!

Thank you for sharing your amazing child with me,
Mrs. Molly Harnedy




